To Executives of (insert name of telecom)

WE THE PEOPLE demand that you STOP the implementation of 5G cell nodes in our neighborhoods immediately. We do NOT give you our permission to install these antennas near our homes, devaluing our property and endangering the safety and health of our families.  

WE THE PEOPLE do NOT give permission for you to cause constant radiofrequency (RF) microwave radiation (“wireless radiation”) to enter our homes and properties 24/7 with no way for us to escape or turn it off, even if we are not using your service.  

WE THE PEOPLE do NOT give permission to you to conduct your private, for-profit business using nearly 25-year-old, obsolete wireless “human exposure guidelines” adopted by the FCC and falsely misleading the public into thinking your technology is safe.  

WE THE PEOPLE demand that you STOP rolling out 5G until the FCC and the FDA meaningfully assess the vast amount of independent, peer-reviewed scientific and medical evidence generated over the past 25 years demonstrating proven health risks from exposure to wireless radiation from cell phones, Wi-Fi and 5G technologies, even at levels well below current FCC limits. (1)  

WE THE PEOPLE do NOT give permission for you to completely disregard the science demonstrating that children absorb more wireless radiation than adults, or that wireless radiation is a Class 2B (possible) carcinogen (2), or ignore the results of a study by the U. S. National Toxicology Program, released in November 2018, which linked wireless radiation used in 2G and 3G networks to cancer and DNA mutations in lab animals. (3)  

WE THE PEOPLE demand that you warn the public that non-ionizing electromagnetic fields (EMFs) affect all living organisms, and that those effects include increased cancer risk, cellular stress, increase in harmful free radicals, genetic damages, reproductive issues, structural and functional changes of the reproductive systems, learning and memory deficits, neurological disorders, and negative impacts on general well-being in humans, plant and animal life. (4)  

WE THE PEOPLE demand that you respond responsibly to the International EMF Scientist Appeal, created by the majority of experts in the field of non-ionizing radiation, who have published more than 2,000 papers and letters on EMFs in peer-reviewed professional journals. 
(5)  

WE THE PEOPLE, at this time when the world is focused on protecting individual health and immunity, demand that you act in a moral and ethical way to promote health and wellbeing, rather than jeopardize these things for the sake of profit by exposing humans, plants and animals to a proven harm.
 
Sincerely,

The People of ___________________

(1) https://ehtrust.org/wp-content/uploads/20-1025-Petitioners-Joint-Opening-Brief.pdf
(2) https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S2213879X14000583
(3) https://www.niehs.nih.gov/news/newsroom/releases/2018/november1/index.cfm 
(4) https://blogs.scientificamerican.com/observations/we-have-no-reason-to-believe-5g-is- safe/ 
(5) https://emfscientist.org/index.php/emf-scientist-appeal 
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